
  
 

 

 

 

 

CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY  

Singapore, April 30, 2025 – Sembcorp Industries (Sembcorp) wishes to announce the 

appointment of Ms Lim Chee Ying as Company Secretary with effect from May 1, 2025 

in place of Ms Nuraliza Osman who will be stepping down. The Board would like to 

thank Ms Nuraliza for her past services to Sembcorp. 
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